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Thank you for your letter dated July 11, 2024. We received this letter yesterday, July 15th, and the 

deadline for comments is today. We would like to express our disappointment in this timeline That 

being said, we wholeheartedly support the closure of the Agnew Street aind 22nd Street East

Walkway. We hope this closure will help with safety issues in the neighborhood. 

Please confirm this email will reach the City Clerk, as your letter does not provide an email address 

for the City Clerk, nor would a mailed response reach the City Clerk prior to the deadline imposed. 

Thank you. 

Lee-Ann Hackl 

Ray Harper 

734 Agnew Street 

Prince Albert, SK S6V 2Pl 
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